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Join the DiscussionFour-Step Process

Quote Upcoming Events
 
Community Open Houses
– Wednesday, Feb. 27: 5:00 – 7:00 p.m., 
    Park City High School
– Thursday, Feb. 28: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m., 
    Ecker Hill Middle School
 
Listening Tours
Watch for more details on listening tours 
being scheduled at each school in the 
coming weeks.

 

"February is a busy month. In 
addition to the community open 
houses, we will hold meetings at 
each school to present a progress 
report and capture all opinions and 
ideas regarding individual school 
issues, needs, and desires."

 
– Christine Richman, GSBS Consultant – 

What is the purpose of the upcoming 
Community Open Houses?
 
The public is invited to weigh in on 
important issues like grade alignment, 
class size and school location and how 
those issues best support learning and 
academic excellence. Community 
members will get to review 
recommendations from our educators 
and working groups – and add their own 
voices to the conversation.

 

The education master plan is being 
created using this 4-step process.
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